
ALAGANA HOUSE
Monks Hill, English Harbour, Antigua

3 3

Nestled against the hillside just below Monk's Hill and looking out
over Falmouth Harbour. Catch the cooling breezes and take in stunning
southerly vistas of the sea and the islands of Montserrat and
Guadeloupe. Very private, on a one-acre gated property, it is removed
from the bustle of the village and provides exquisite views of
Falmouth Harbor. As one of the original villa properties located on
the island, the home is established, comfortable and ready to be your
island paradise when you visit the Caribbean. A modern, well
appointed, hillside retreat, this 3 bedroom villa boasts cathedral
ceilings and panoramic views across the stunning landscape of both
Falmouth &amp; English Harbours. The infinity pool gently cascades
over the horizon while the Caribbean breeze rolls off the hill sides
and the air is filled with a sense of calm. At Alagana House, our aim
is to welcome you to the Caribbean with warm hospitality, sumptuous
surroundings and to leave you with a lasting memory of this truly
Discover the ultimate holiday rental property in Antigua and Barbuda
at Alagana House. Tucked away against the hillside just below Monk's
Hill, this extraordinary oasis offers unparalleled views of Falmouth
Harbour, the sparkling sea, and the scenic islands of Montserrat and
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Guadeloupe. Set on a sprawling one-acre gated property, Alagana House
provides a private and serene escape from the hustle and bustle of
everyday life.

As one of the original villa properties on the island, Alagana House
exudes a sense of timeless charm and comfort. Step into this modern
and well-appointed 3-bedroom villa, where cathedral ceilings create a
sense of grandeur, and walls of windows frame panoramic vistas of both
Falmouth and English Harbours. Relax and unwind in the expansive
infinity pool, which seems to merge seamlessly with the horizon,
offering an enchanting view of the Caribbean beyond. Feel the gentle
caress of the island breeze as you soak up the sun or lounge on the
poolside terrace, immersing yourself in the tranquility of your
surroundings.

At Alagana House, our mission is to provide warm Caribbean hospitality
and create a truly magical experience for our guests. Indulge in the
luxuriously appointed interiors, where every detail has been carefully
curated for your comfort and relaxation. The sleek and modern design
perfectly complements the natural beauty of the island, creating a
harmonious blend of style and serenity.

Immerse yourself in the beauty of the island both inside and outside
Alagana House. Explore the lush hillside surroundings, take a stroll
through the meticulously landscaped gardens, or simply sit back and
savor the breathtaking views from the comfort of your private
verandah. Whether you choose to venture out and explore the vibrant
local culture or simply unwind in the lap of luxury, Alagana House
offers the perfect retreat for your dream holiday.

Book your stay at Alagana House and experience the warm hospitality,
sumptuous surroundings, and everlasting memories that await you in
this truly magical Caribbean paradise. Your holiday rental experience
at Alagana House promises to be nothing short of extraordinary.




